Statement by Myanmar Delegation at the 32nd Session of the UPR Working Group of Cyprus
[bookmark: _GoBack]29 January 2019

Mr. President,

My delegation welcomes the delegation of Cyprus to this review and thanks them for the presentation today.
Myanmar appreciates the positive developments made by the government of Cyprus in implementing the recommendations made during its 2nd UPR, despite its challenges.
In the constructive spirit, Myanmar wishes to make a few recommendations for Cyprus.
· To continue its efforts in combating trafficking in persons and protection of women and children 
· To take further measures in rehabilitation and reintegration of the trafficked victims
· To enhance efforts for gender equality and women empowerment programmes 

I wish to conclude by wishing Cyprus successful UPR review.
Thank you, Mr. President

